

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

29 November 2023

Dear Families

As part of our Turing charity work for this term, we will be collecting items for the Ten Little Toes baby bank. They are in need of lots of donations, but in particular they would be really grateful for the following:

Nappies (all sizes)
Baby wipes
Head to toe baby wash
Formula
Brand new Mam and Tommee Tippee bottles
Nappy cream
Brand new sippee cups
Food pouches (new and well in date)
Also shampoo, shower gel and toothpaste for mothers in need.

We will be dropping these items off with the help of some student volunteers on Thursday 15 December 2023. We would be extremely grateful for any donations before then, please could donations be dropped off to the Turing Community Office.

More information about Ten Little Toes and the work they do can be found here: https://www.tenlittletoesbabybank.org/

Thank you

Yours sincerely

The Turing Community















